
Welcome to Medicare – second Tuesdays at 3 PM 
 
Do you have questions about Medicare? HICAP has the answers. Welcome to 
Medicare is a free class presented by the Health Insurance Counseling and Advocacy 
Program (HICAP) of Contra Costa County on the second Tuesday of every month at 
3pm. The class is intended for people who are new to Medicare and covers when and 
how to enroll, the different parts of Medicare and their costs, and related insurance 
plans.   
 
The next classes will be February 9, March 9, 2021. 
 
This class will be presented online through Zoom and will be about 90 minutes long. 
There will be an opportunity to ask questions during the class and you will be shown 
how to access helpful materials. Register through the HICAP website at 
www.cchicap.org/welcome-to-medicare-class  
 
HICAP, provides free, impartial information to Medicare beneficiaries and doesn’t sell or 
endorse any products. Call HICAP at (925) 655-1393 or visit www.cchicap.org for more 
information. 
 

 
HICAP is supported, in part by grant numbers 90SAPG0094-01-00, 2001CAMIAA-00, 2001 CAMISH-00, 
2001 CAMIDR-00, and CFDA 93.324 from the US Administration for Community Living (ACL), 
Department of Health and Human Services, Washington, DC 20201.  Grantees undertaking projects 
under government sponsorship are encouraged to express freely their findings and conclusions.  Points 
of view or opinions do not, therefore, necessarily represent official ACL policy. 
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